Lingfield Road, Fairfield, Stockton-on-Tees, TS19 7PL

T: (01642) 580850

E: admin@stpatricksstockton.bhcet.org.uk

W: www.stpatricksfairfield.org.uk



Head Teacher: Mr. S Williams CEO: M Shorten M.Ed., BA (Hons) Chair of Directors: Y Coates

May Newsletter 2024

Dates and Events

Date	Event
Monday 17 th June	Y6 Challenge week
Wednesday 19 th June	Reception New Starters Meeting
Saturday 22 nd June	First Holy Communion
Saturday 29 th June	First Holy Communion
Wednesday 10 th July	Sports Day
Thursday 11 th July	Sports day backup date incase of inclement weather on the 10 th
Thursday 11 th July	Mayor Visit
Monday 15 th July	Transition Day in school
Thursday 18 th July	Y6 Leavers assembly
Friday 19 th July	School closes for Summer

Dinner Money increase

Due to the significant increase in food and sundries costs, the current paid school meal price will be increasing from £2.50 to £2.80. This will take effect from Monday 3rd June, 2024.

Frozen Friday

Every Friday we will be selling Ice Pops for 50p (cash only) to raise money for school funds. This will run until the end of Summer Term.

Earrings Policy

Jewellery - For safety reasons the school rule is that children do not wear any jewellery of any kind.



Lingfield Road, Fairfield, Stockton-on-Tees, TS19 7PL

T: (01642) 580850

E: admin@stpatricksstockton.bhcet.org.uk

W: www.stpatricksfairfield.org.uk



Head Teacher: Mr. S Williams CEO: M Shorten M.Ed., BA (Hons) Chair of Directors: Y Coates

Parking

Please be considerate to our neighbours, other road users and pedestrians as you drive and park in the vicinity of School. I encourage you to walk or cycle when possible to minimise vehicles in the immediate area around school, helping keep our children safe.

St Patrick's Parish 200 Club

Join our 200 club and be in with a chance of winning up to £1000!

Anyone can join for £1 a week and you will be entered into the draw. Draws take place quarterly in January, April, July and October.

Prizes

1st Prize - £1000

2nd Prize - £250

3rd Prize - £100

4th Prize - £50

If you would like to Join, please call into the school office to collect a form.

